
250 Watts Fulltime 1450 Kilocycles 

ORANGEBURG, SOUTH CAROLINA 

October 23, 1953 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. # 2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Kermit: 

WDIX is grateful for your letter regarding 
our Surday morning broadcast of October 11th. 
A check with our logs indicates that you 
followed the program closely. 'WDIX often 
hears from DX -ers in the Northeast, but 
seldom do we receive so much valuable 
technical information. 

We hope that at some future date you'll 
hear us on 1150 Kcs. WDIX moves to that 
frequency next spring with 5,000 watts. 

Thanks again for your interesting letter. 

FEB, jrjcb 


